Benedit, Danny

Subject: RE: Public Safety Radio Programming

From: "Bayag, Brett" <BBAYAG@broward.org>

Date: 9/28/20 11:40 AM (GMT-05:00)

To: "Shimpeno, Kipp" <kshimpeno@ppines.com>, "Picarello, John" <jpicarello@ppines.com>
Subject: Public Safety Radio Programming

IThis sender is trusted.

Chief Shimpeno and Chief Picarello:

| received your messages regarding the authorized providers for programming services for
radio subscriber units using the Broward County Public Safety Radio System. The County’s
current position is that we’ve authorized only Motorola as the provider through which
programming services are to be contracted. However, for the City of Pembroke Pines, we have
also authorized SE Datacom to provide programming services for both the City Law and Fire
agencies.

| hope this helps. Please let me know if you have any further questions, or if you require any
additional information.

Thank you.

Brett H. Bayag, Assistant Director

Regional Emergency Services and Communications
REGIONAL COMMUNICATIONS AND TECHNOLOGY DIVISION
115 S Andrews Avenue, Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33301

(954) 357-8565

911.Broward.org | Broward.org/communicationstechnology

Under Florida law, most e-mail messages to or from Broward County employees or officials are public
records, available to any person upon request, absent an exemption. Therefore, any e-mail message
to or from the County, inclusive of e-mail addresses contained therein, may be subject to public
disclosure.



